

56 Passaic Street • Ridgewood, NJ 07450 Phone: 201-857-4785 Fax: 201-857-4786 WindsorBergen.com

meeting the special needs of children

2021-2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This letter is to inform you that students in your child's school have a food allergy to nuts. In an effort to provide the safest environment to all our students, Windsor Bergen Academy is a nut-free school. It is important that there is strict avoidance to this food in order to prevent life-threatening allergic reactions.

To reduce the chance of life-threatening emergencies, we are asking that you do not send any nut containing products to school with your child. If your child has eaten nuts before coming to school, please be sure your child's hands and face have been thoroughly washed before entering the school building.

Please complete and return this form so we are certain you have received this information. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Principal
Justin M. Siesta

I have read and understand the nut free school procedures.

Child's Name

Parent's Signature

Windsor Bergen Academy Home and School Committee (HSC) 2021-2022 Agreement Agreement and Membership Fee is due to the school office by September 17th, 2021

Contact Information

Name of Child:	Grade:	_
Parent's Name:		
Home Address:	City:	_
Home Phone:	Cell Phone:	
Work Phone:	Email:	

Home and School Requirements

- Windsor Bergen Academy's Home and School Committee (HSC) is an association of parents and staff who work together to improve and maintain our students' education through building social connections, fundraising, and communication.
- There is a \$5 membership fee for the 2021-2022 school year. You will be contacted using the information you provide above for meetings, events, and updates. If this information changes, the school office must be notified. Please print information clearly.
- The above information will only be shared with the school administrators involved. The HSC President is Erica Marte (martegirl1@yahoo.com/(862) 226-1032) and the HSC Vice President is Stephanie Puch-Sullivan (stephaniepuchsullivan@yahoo.com/(201) 788-2485).

Due to the current health crisis, our HSC events for the 2021-2022 school year are all TBD. We are working on safe and fun fundraisers and activities. Thank you for your understanding.

HSC Class Directory Opt-Out Option

WBA's Home and School Committee will be compiling a class directory for each classroom. The directory will assist us in keeping you updated on your child's classroom events.

The directory will consist of each student's first name and last initial, parent's first name, last name, and email address. The directory will only be distributed to the parents of students in your child's class and the HSC board.

If you do not wish to be included in the class directory, please **OPT OUT BELOW** and return this form to the school by **your child's first day of school.**

Note that if you opt out, you will **not** receive a copy of your child's class directory.

Date_____

Thank you, Cherie Perkell Cherie Perkell Supervisor	
I, parent/guardian of do <u>NOT</u> wish to participate in my child's class directory. I understand that by opting out I will not receive a class directory.	
Signature	